
 

Barry University Anesthesiology Program 

CRNA Shadowing Experience Form 

 

Dear Anesthesia Colleague, 

As a part of the admission process for the Post-Baccalaureate DNP in Anesthesiology Program at Barry 

University, applicants are required to complete a shadowing experience with a Certified Registered Nurse 

Anesthetist (CRNA). The purpose of this requirement is to provide insight into the responsibilities and 

scope of practice of a CRNA. During this experience, we hope the applicants will gain knowledge of the 

profession and rewards/challenges of anesthesia practice.  

Please complete the information below and return this form to the applicant, who is responsible for 

submitting it along with other application materials. Thank you for taking the time to share our profession 

with a future nurse anesthesia student.  

Sincerely, 

The Admission Committee 

Barry University Anesthesiology Programs 

 

 

I verify that ________________________________________________ has completed a shadowing  
        (Applicant Name) 

experience with a Certified Registered Nurse Anesthetist (CRNA) and has had the opportunity to learn 

about the nurse anesthesia profession.  

 

 

Hospital Name:    ___________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Anesthesia Provider:  ___________________________________________________ 

 

Anesthesia Provider’s Signature: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Date of Shadowing:    ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

This form is to be used for the purposes of admission into the Post-Baccalaureate DNP in Anesthesiology Program 

at Barry University and can be submitted via email to ane@barry.edu or faxed to 954-367-8697. For questions, 

please contact our Anesthesiology Program Office at 305-899-3230. 

mailto:ane@barry.edu

